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Last call for 2023 Per Capita –The Per Capita for 2023 has been set at $42.00 per 

person.  The total is divided among the Presbytery - $29.75, the Synod of the Trinity - 

$2.40, and the General Assembly - $9.85. Your support is greatly appreciated.  

If you have not done so and would like to pay for your church membership please do 
so by the end of August. Thank you  
 

The Nominating Committee will have a meeting directly after 
church on Sunday August 27th.  
 
The next deacons meeting will be Sunday, Sept 10th after 
church. 

 
Rev. Murray & Karin will be traveling Wednesday August 16th  and returning Friday 
September 1st . Filling in for Rev. Murray on August 20th is Barbara Rinker and Marge 
Zeigler August 27th. We pray for safe travels to Rev. Murray & Karin. If you need 
pastoral care, please contact the church office @ 570-675-3131 or Art Peoples 570-
690-5105. 
 
On Saturday September 9th @ 830 a.m. Lum’s Fernbrook there 
will be a meeting. All men are invited and encouraged to attend. 
 
 

You are cordially invited to become a member of Trinity 
Presbyterian Church in the event you have not already joined 
this warm and joyful fellowship in Christ. You may join by one 
of the following ways:  By Profession of Faith and Baptism 

(for those who have never been baptized), by Reaffirmation of Faith (for those 
who are not currently active members of another Christian church), or by 
Transfer of Church Letter (for those on the active roll of another church) For 
more information, please ask the pastor or any of our Session members who will 
be glad to speak with you about membership in Trinity Presbyterian Church.  
 

Meals on Wheels ~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels 
on any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 

 
 

 

Flower Chart -There is a flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for anyone 
wishing to honor a loved one. The cost of flowers is $50 per week so 
please plan accordingly. 

 

 

 

August 24, 2023 Walt & Susan Yeager 

September 7, 2023  

August 27, 2023 Karen Perzia 

September 3, 2023  

UPCOMING 

MEETINGS 

https://www.firstpresbyterian.org/about/joining-first-presbyterian
https://www.firstpresbyterian.org/about/joining-first-presbyterian
https://www.firstpresbyterian.org/about/joining-first-presbyterian
https://www.firstpresbyterian.org/about/joining-first-presbyterian
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“Lemonade on the Lawn” is a great time to catch up with friends and share 
some yummy treats. If you; you and your family/friends or church group 
would like to host a Sunday reception please sign up on the poster in the 
hall. You provide the homemade or store-bought goodies and the 
beverage. Paper goods will be available for you to use or you can provide 

your own. Please take all left overs home with you. Do not assume that half jug of tea 
will be used by someone. It will not. Please take it home with you. Any questions, see 
Kathy Stevens. Thank you, to the Mission Outreach Committee for providing goodies 
for today’s reception. 
 
 
Request for Liturgists - We need liturgists. If you are interested in 
serving as a Liturgist, please check the poster on the bulletin board in 
the hallway and select a date. Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant, 
will send you your material prior to the date you are scheduled to be the 
Liturgist. Thank you, Art Peoples, Clerk of Session. 

 
 
 

 
The Outreach Committee‘s good Samaritan Christmas project 
donation item for the month of August is small clothing items 
(socks, t-shirts, pj’s).  Nothing too large as we will be shipping in 
shoeboxes Thank you for your willingness to donate to this project. 
Donation item for the month of September is school supplies. 
Thank you for your generosity.  

 

Year to date financial statement have been generated. If you haven’t received 
yours by mail, please check your church mailbox. If there are any corrections 
that need to be made, please contact 570-675-3131. Thank you for your generous 
donations. 

 

August 27, 2023 The Coy Family 

September 3, 2023  

August 27, 2023  

September 3, 2023  

 
J & J Deli 

3101 Memorial Highway 
Dallas, PA 18612 

570-675-6139 

TRINITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
HOAGIE SALE 

J&J Deli is offering any 8” Sub UP TO $8.00. 
For each hoagie sold, J&J Deli will return $2.00 

to Trinity Presbyterian Church. 
Hoagie coupons do not expire and are redeemable at J & J 

Deli. Please see any member of the Helping Hands 
Committee to purchase your tickets. 
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Subscribe to our Email list for updates - Be sure to be in the know 
about all that is happening at Trinity Presbyterian Church by joining 
our email list.  Use the QR code next to this announcement to join 

(take a photo of it with a smartphone and the webpage will open) or go 
to http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list. 

 
Trinity Presbyterian Church Building Use Calendar - The Session is requesting 
everyone who wishes to use the facilities at Trinity to schedule their events with Nicole 
Fleschut, Administrative Assistant. By phone:  570-675-3131 Or by email:  
trinitypress@frontiernet.net. This will ensure that everyone has an opportunity to use 
the building for approved activities, and we will not have double bookings. Thank you 
for your support. Art Peoples, Clerk of Session. 
 
Announcements need to be either emailed to 
trinitypress@frontiernet.net by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written 
on one of the forms found on the bulletin board and deposited in the 
office. Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by 
August 29th . They need to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net 
along with any images.  
 
Please let the church office know of any change in address, phone number, 
email changes birthday and anniversary announcements that made have been 
missed or need to be corrected in any of our newsletters. There are sheets on 
the bulletin board as well to fill out this information as well and leave in church 
office email trinitypress@frontiernet.net, P.O. Box 239 Dallas, PA 18612, or 570-
675-3131. Thank you 

http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list
mailto:trinitypress@frontiernet.net
mailto:trinitypress@frontiernet.net
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PRAYER CONCERNS  
Members of Trinity: 
Rich Burkhardt                            Mary & Walter Chappell                Meryl Davis                                 
Neil & Mary Morrison                  Tom Pickett                                   Jim Snyder                                  
Doug Stevens                             Nancy Williams                             Phil & Leona Walter                    
Shirley Wolfkeil                               
 
Friends of Trinity: 
David Brobst – stroke- Friend of Alice & Don Kocher 
Erika Dixon – Seizure 16-year-old great niece of Rev. Murray & Karin 
Sandy Goodwin – Dr. Curt Goodwin’s sister 
Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 
Wren Hopper – Murray & Karin’s 8-month-old great-great niece. She is blind and has 
many other serious health problems. 
Sara & Dennis Heil – Marianne’s sister & husband 
Barbara Jones – Betty Handley’s sister  
Bob and Jane Kopp 
Marlene Kubosky – Health issues – Friend of Ken Jones 
William Lukesh 
Jill Lukesh 
Jeff Lukesh 
Sean McHale – Friend of Wayne & Marianne – serious illness 
Bill Morrison – poor health – Neil’s brother 
Fred and Fran Moody 
Sandi Morris 
Ann Roberts – Friend of Ken Jones 
Harry Rosencrans - awaiting a kidney and pancreas transplant. Friend of Wayne 
Williams. 
Bob and Barb Thomas 
Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 
Jeanette Yatsko - Concussion 
Richard Zim – Allyson Lord’s brother-in-law 
Rev. H. Chase Page 


